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PTA CONTACT 
 

For all  
enquiries  

please email us at: 
 

sthpta@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

A warm welcome from your PTA! 
 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Its been a busy term at school whilst we have been planning our 
forthcoming events. We have lots of  fun things lined up for you all so 
please check out these newsletters and our PTA Noticeboard that is 
located inside the school reception area. 
 
A warm welcome to all our new Reception Parents/Carers, its lovely 
to see so many of  you on your school journey and we look forward 
to sharing our events with you and your child over this next academic 
year. 
 
We are always looking for new PTA members to join us at our 
meetings and to help out on events so if  you can spare some time, 
please come along to our forthcoming meetings or contact us for 
further details. 
 

It was fantastic to see so many of  you at our AGM a few weeks ago. 
We have welcomed Joanne Barnetson as our new Vice Chair,(Yr R  
parent) Cheri Lee as our Treasurer (Yr R parent) and Cheryl Cardew-
Williams (Yr 1 parent) as our new secretary, as well as myself  as the 
Chair. If  you were unable to make our AGM, the minutes will be 
uploaded onto the schools website under the PTA section shortly. We 
also have a forthcoming meeting on Monday 2 November so please 
pop along. 

 

Kerry Slaven 

PTA Chair 

 

 

 

 

St Helen’s Catholic Primary School,  North Road, Westcliff on Sea, SS0 7AY  :  Telephone 01702 343823 
 

Website: st-helens.southend.sch.uk 

Member 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Monday 2 November  PTA Meeting, 2pm 
Friday 13 November  Reception Parents afternoon tea, 2.30pm 
Wednesday 2 December PTA Meeting, 2pm 
Thursday 10 December  Christmas Fair 



 

 

PTA News 

Stained Glass Window Fund 
 

We are glad to support the Stained Glass 
Window fund this academic year. A total of 
£400 has been raised so far towards the cost of 
this project so thank you all for your support. 
 
If you wish to make a special donation, the 
school would recognise this by putting the 
family name around the window. Please send in 
any donations to the office labelled “Stained 
Glass Window Fund”  and make sure you write 
your family name so that the donation can be 
recognised by the school. 

   

Did you know that whenever you buy anything online, you could be raising 
a free donation to St. Helen’s Catholic Primary school? It’s really easy and 

simple, and doesn't cost you anything. 
 

Just visit to sign up and find out more. 
 
www.easyfundraising.org,uk/sthcps 

How can I help? 
 

Do you have an idea for an event? 
 
Could you spare a little time to help out  
at some of our children centred activities? 
 
Could you help set up for one of the events? 
 
Then we would love to hear from you. 
 
Please email us at: 
 
sthpta@st-helens.southend.sch.uk 
 
You can get involved in as much or as little as you are able 
to. Any help is much appreciated at any level! 

Christmas Fair , Thursday 10 December 
 
Our Christmas fair will be held on Thursday 10 December after school. 
We always need volunteers for stalls so if  you can spare an hour or two of  
your time please let us know.  
 
Raffle prizes: we have been extremely lucky in the past to obtain fantastic 
raffle prizes for our fairs, kindly donated by Parents/Carers. If  you are 
able to donate a prize for the Christmas Raffle this year then please see 
Joanne Barnetson or Kerry Slaven or email us at sthpta@st-
helens.southend.sch.uk. Our fairs are such a success and this is all down to 
our Parents/Carers and the community.  


